SaleYee 2024 Labour Day Holiday Notice

With the approaching Labor Day holiday, we would |like to kindly remind
you of the specific arrangements for the 2024 Labor Day holiday :

1.SaleYee staffs will be on holiday from May 1, 2024 (Wednesday) to May 5,
2024 (Sunday), for a duration of 5 days. Official resumption of work will
be on May 6, 2024 (Monday)

2.During the Labour Day Holiday, SaleYee Dropshipping Platform will
fulfill distributor orders as usual, and suppliers will continue to
dispatch shipments, although there may be some delays in delivery times.
The quotation process for orders in remote areas will proceed as normal.

3.For in—sales or after—sales issues with orders, distributors can appeal
on the platform. SaleYee Distribution Platform will arrange customer
service personnel to handle in—sales or after—sales appeals.

4. For more urgent matters, please promptly contact your account manager.
Thank you.

Sincere gratitude for your understanding and tolerance towards our work!

All members of the Saleyee Distribution Platform wish you a joyful Labor
Day, happiness for your family, and we look forward to embarking on an
even more prosperous May together!

We sincerely appreciate your continuous trust and support for the Saleyee
Distribution Platform.

SaleYee Dropshipping Platform

April 29, 2024



	SaleYee 2024 Labour Day Holiday Notice

